
 

Weekly News 
9th July 2021

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's Maths
We have practised a lot of 

counting-forwards and 
backwards and starting from 
any number.  We have made 

maps and plans using the 
story of Little Red Riding 
Hood. And we have been 

sorting and matching money. This Week
We have learnt about 

endangered animals and 
made posters . 

Sports Day
We had a lot of fun with our 
activities - running, obstacle 

course, balancing beanbags on our 
heads and throwing beanbags into 

a target. We really enjoyed 
cheering each other on and 

looked very smart wearing our 
coloured tops and medals.

Summer Concert
Our Summer Concert is on 

Monday 19th. We will be singing a 
selection of songs all together 

and with Daisy Class too. This will 
be filmed and posted onto Google 

Classroom. 

Farm Focus
Next week we will be thinking 
about farm animals and many 
of our activities will be based 

around this theme.

Next Week...
The Pirate Workshop will be 
taking place on Monday 12th 
July. Children MAY dress up 

again if they wish. 


